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Grand Knight’s Message 

Sisters and Brother's in Christ, 

 Hoping you are 

enjoying Summer a time 

to relax with family and 

friends. Going on outings 

near and far, to be grateful 

of the fruits and gifts that 

come from God. As you 

know we have some new 

changes to Council and Corporation 

Officers. Congratulations to All ! We will 

consider having our Installation soon in 

September. Maybe the 18th.Our next 

meeting will be Aug. 14th., after that we will 

resume to normal meetings on the 1st and 

3rd. Tuesday's. Thanks to all who 

participated in the Emergency Blood drive. 

Also thanks to all who helped in the St. 

Kilian Feast day Barbecue, and lastly to 

those who stepped up at the Suffolk Chapter 

conference meeting held at our Hall. 

 

 I would like to have a Memorial 

Mass for our brother Terry Dowd we can 

discuss this at next meeting. Please keep 

Terry and Rose in your daily prayers and all 

the Souls that have departed to their 

Heavenly banquet. Well that's it for now, 

Travel safe, pray daily, thank God for our 

lives and the opportunity to share in His 

earthly kingdom. Pray for peace and an end 

to hunger in our world. Children should not 

have to go to bed hungry. Peace be with you. 

I love you, Nick (GK) 516-971-1757 

njrutig@gmail.com Call me anytime. 

 
Peace be with you 

Nick Rutigliano, Grand Knight 

St. Kilian Council # 2204 

Chaplain’s Message 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in 

Columbianism, 

I want to wish all of you a happy 

summer with family and friends 

and a nice time with one another. 

It is very important to keep our families 

together and summer is a good time to do 

that. 

I will be going to India for my annual 

vacation. I will pray for all of you at The 

Shrine of Our Lady of Good Health (in 

Velankanni, Tamil Nadu, India) so that Our 

Lady will take care of all of you on Sept 8th. 

(Continued on page 4) 

Columbiette Chatter  

 

Dear Sister Columbiettes,  

 Hope you all are 

enjoying your summer with 

family and friends. Every 

now and then I am sure 

everyone can use a break from the 

everyday routines – I know I can. 

 I want Thank the Audit Committee 

and Budget Committee members for taking 

the time from their summer break to go 

over our books and work on our Budget for 

the 2018 / 2019 Columbian year. I greatly 

appreciate their hard work.  

(Continued on page 5) 

The Shrine of Our Lady of Good Health 

mailto:njrutig@gmail.com
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  Editors Corner   

The Mariner will be printed 

once a month with one issue 

for the months of July and Au-

gust, for a total of eleven (11) 

issues by and for the Farming-

dale Council #2204, Knights 

of Columbus. Meetings are 

held on the 1st and 3rd Tues-

days of each month in the 

Council Hall located at the 

intersection of Morton Street 

and Garity Place. The mailing 

address is 1 Morton Street,  

Farmingdale, NY  11735-

4340. 

The deadline for material for 

publication in the Mariner is 

the Friday that follows the 3rd 

Wednesday of the prior month.  

PLEASE keep this deadline in 

mind for articles you wish to 

have publish in the Mariner. 

     Good of the Order   

Brothers those in need will always be 

with us. If you can remember to bring  

some kind of dry or can goods, such as 

tuna, vegetables, pasta cereal etc., to 

each meeting, the Council will arrange 

to get this food to the Parish Pantry. 

   We must always have new members 

flowing into our ranks and it is your 

privilege and your duty as a Knight of 

Columbus to recruit and retain the 

strength your needs to carry on the 

great works so well begun. You know 

as well as I do that there are many fine 

unselfish Catholic gentleman who 

would be Knights if we would but give 

them a word of suggestion and lead 

them towards our banner. I appeal to 

each and everyone of you to select one 

man that you deem worthy and lead 

him to us. Brother’s please communi-

cate to the Council that a Brother or 

family member is ill.  

Sick and Distressed     

  Please keep the following Knights, Columbiettes, Family members and Friends in your prayers. Please also keep 

in your prayers all others who have requested our prayers, but due to miscommunications or timing, are not listed. 

God knows who they are and a simple thought to include them is sufficient. 

Sick 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Recently Deceased 

 
 

 

Please inform the Grand Knight, Deputy Grand Knight, Financial Secretary of Any 

Brother that is Sick or has Passed Away. 

Father McGivney 

Pray for Us 

ALDO CELOTTO 

BLAZE MONTOURI 

MSGR.DAVID CASSATTO 

HALE HEMINGWAY 

VINNY MASSIMO 

TAGLIENTI FAMILY 

TERRANCE FAMILY  

FERRANTI FAMILY  

BRIGHTON FAMILY  

RAPONI FAMILY 

PATTISTI FAMILY 

BURTONI FAMILY 

BILL SISCO 

CHRIS HILLIER 

KAREN NOLAN 

HALEY COSTA 

MARY LANGIS 

RITA DEL 

EMMA ZILNICKI 

HUGH GILMORE 

MARIE GILMORE 

MARY S ZARNICKI 

TERRY DOWD 

 

CATHERINE OSTROWSKI 

 

DR ALEXANDER BURKE 



 

3 

List of Upcoming Important Dates 
 

AUGUST-2018 
14—Biz Meeting, Council #2204, 7:30PM 

Officers meeting directly FOLLOWING 
SEPTEMBER-2018 
  3—LABOR DAY 
  4—Biz Meeting, Council #2204, 7:30PM 

Officers meeting directly FOLLOWING 
18—Probable Installation of Officers 

OR 
Social Meeting, 1 Morton St, 7PM/ Corporation 
meeting directly FOLLOWING  

 
You will be notified of any changes as soon as possible. 

All Officers meetings will be held at the Council Hall 

Happy Birthday Brother’s  

July                        August 

 
David A Christie 

Joseph A Cioni 

Darrell J Davis 

Ronald De Luzio 

Len M Domingo 

Dennis T Draghi 

Thomas J Duggan 

William Erdman 

Brian R Fitzpatrick 

James F Fullam 

Richard H Haemmerle 

Daniel T Hillier 

John R Jeavons 

Jerry G Kennedy 

Robert W Langis 

Joseph Monaco 

Keith Musmacker 

Joseph Paradiso 

William D Parsons 

John J Probeyahn 

Jonathan D Randacciu 

Francis J Romano 

Martin A Ross 

Daniel M Siefert 

John J Studdert 

John M Taglienti 

Glen D Valcarcel 

Stan Walczyk 

Raymond Berke 

John M Caracciolo 

Paul J Davoult 

George J Dean 

John J Dean 

Joseph J Del Giudice 

Robert J Gannon 

Richard P Ginther 

Edgar T Glascott 

Eric Guzzo 

Albert G Jewett 

Emanuel G Marano 

Donald P Molloy 

Joseph Montanino 

Russell E Nardi 

James E Reilly 

Thomas R Rocco 

Daniel P Sullivan 

Joseph Tumminello 

Robert S Urbanowski 

Anthony Zimmardi 
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Pro-Life Chairman’s Report  
 

 

JOIN US AT OUR WEEKLY 

PRO-LIFE PRAYER VIGIL 

Saturdays, 10:30AM-11:30AM 
 

Pray For the Babies & an END to Abortion 
Outside of the Massapequa Planned Parenthood  
(35 Carmans Road –across from the Westfield Mall) 

 

Paul J. Montenero, Pro-Life Chairman 
paulj@clearcutcomputing.com    

516-523-0373 

I will be back at the end of September and so I will see you 

very soon.  God Bless you and have a very happy summer to 

all of you. 

 

Your Chaplain and Brother Knight, 

Fr. Augustine Fernando (GUS) 

(Continued from page 1 Grand Knight) 

MARINER ADS 
 

New ads and renewal of  current ads are now being taken.  

If you have a business or know some one who would like to 

advertise in our monthly newsletter and web site, please 

contact either the editor or the Grand Knight for a contract. 

Prices 

Full page - $275 

1/2 page -    $175 

1/4 page -    $125 

1/8 page -      $75 
 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS 

The Shrine of Our Lady of Good Health  

Basilica view, facing the eastern side, Bay of Bengal  
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 I am looking forward to another great Columbian 

year. I hope to start the year off with a Bingo. Last year’s 

Bingo turned out to be an amazing success. I am truly 

blessed to have such an amazing group of women to work 

side by side with and I thank them. Then, I am toying with 

the idea of a Mardi Gras Dinner Dance in February 2019, 

please let me know what think.   

 It has been suggested that we start having 

membership socials. I feel this may a good idea, so we can 

recruit new members and grow our Auxiliary. It would give 

us an opportunity to meet and greet some women in our 

community and let them know what we are all about and 

how we have helped the organizations and charities we have 

chosen to support.    

 Please bring me your ideas and suggestions for 

fundraisers that we can do during this coming year, so we 

can continue to meet our goals.  

 Please keep our sick and distressed Sister 

Columbiettes in your prayers.  

I look forward to seeing you all at our next meeting on 

Wednesday September 5th, 2018 at 7p.m. (the day has been 

changed due to the Labor Day Holiday).  

 Enjoy the rest of your summer  

 

Jean Clayton  

Columbiettes President  

(Continued from page 1 Columbiettes) Suffolk Chapter Report 

My Brothers and Sisters, 

The Chapter is the fraternal arm of the" Knights of Columbus", 

working for you and your families. The Chapter has many 

programs such as the FAC (Fraternal Assistance) which is 

available to all brother Knights and sister Columbiettes who find 

themselves in financial difficulty. This is kept strictly confidential, 

so any one in need should not be afraid to reach out for help. 

There are scholarship programs for your children and 

grandchildren, if they plan to attend a Catholic High School. We 

offer track and free throw competitions for children up to fourteen 

years of age, where they can win scholarship money for their 

education. There are fraternal activities for all members and their 

families.  Why not take advantage of what we have to offer by 

coming to our monthly meetings, on the second Friday of the 

month, and represent your Council.  

The Chapter also collects eyeglasses, can tabs and every 

Christmas we collect teddy bears for needy children. THE 

CHAPTER WORKS FOR YOU, WHY NOT SUPPORT IT!!!  

REMEMBER," CHARITY IS OUR MOST IMPORTANT 

PRODUCT". 

Fraternally, 

Greg Warnokowski, PGK,FDD,FCOB.PFN, FM 

REST IN PEACE 
The St . Kilian Council  of the Knights of Columbus 
offer their Prayerful Sympathy to Ken Ostrowski 
and family on the Recent Loss of his Mother, 

Catherine  Ostrowski 
Who was called by God at the Age of 98 
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Election Results for  

Knights of Columbus,  

St Kilian Council #2204 

For the 2018/2019 Columbian Year. 
 

  

Delegates to the Suffolk Chapter: SK Chris Hillier, SK Greg 

Warnokowski, SK Joseph Tumminello, SK Nick Rutigliano, 

SK Robert Emmerson 

NY State/Suffolk Conference Delegates: Grand Knight Dele-

gate Nick Rutigliano, Chris Hillier, Past Grand Knight Dele-

gate SK Joseph Tumminello, Alternate to the Past Grand 

Knight  SK Greg Warnokowski, Alternate to the Past Grand 

Knight (4) 

Grand Knight Nick Rutigliano  

Deputy Grand Knight SK Michael Napolitano 

Chancellor Edward Patterson 

Warden SK Robert Emmerson 

Treasurer Robert Urbanowski 

Recorder James P Urbanowski 

Advocate John Jeavons 

Out Side Guard SK Robert Carlucci 

Inside Guard SK Phil Montouri 

Inside Guard John Zablotny 

Trustees Sal Ciuffo (#3) 

SK Robert Langis (#2) 

SK Joseph Tumminello (#1)  

Appointees:   

Chaplain Fr. Augustine Fernando 

Associate Chaplain Fr. SK Bruce Powers 

Lecturer Pat Burns 

Financial Secretary SK James Nolan 

Election Results for  

Farmingdale Catholic Center,  

For the 2018/2019  

Corporation Year. 
 

  

 

President Joseph Tumminello 

Vice President Robert Carlucci 

Treasurer Joseph DelGuidice 

  

3 Year Directors Ed Patterson 

 James Urbanowski 

 Robert Urbanowski 

 Phil Montouri 

 Michael Napolitano 

  

2 Year Directors Robert Emmerson 

 Robert Langis 

 Nick Rutigliano 

 Pat Burns 

  

1 Year Directors Richard Garczynski 

 Tom Duggan 

 Ken Ostrowski 

 Joseph DelGuidice 
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Brother William L. Trudden, Director 
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RENT THE FARMINGDALE CATHOLIC CENTER  

FOR YOUR NEXT PARTY 

1 Morton St, Farmingdale, NY  11735 

CALL  
631-755-2204 

To Book your 

Party  

Or 

Occasion 
 

Outdoor space complete with picturesque gazebo. 

Looking for a place to host a birthday party or a first Communion or just getting the 

family together to have a good time? Our Farmingdale Catholic Center hall is 

available for rentals all year round. With a cozy atmosphere, stylish decor, seating for 

120, and convenient location just off Route 109, we have everything your party needs.  
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The Father of Babies and Children 
We all know how much Father Gus loves babies and children. Recently, the Saturday morning daily Mass 

gained a new parishioner, little Luca. We all noticed how the pregnant mother to be grew closer and closer 

to her delivery date. Then, one week she was missing. Together with Fr Gus, we all knew she had the baby. 

Two weeks later, she showed up back at Mass and the following week brought with her, Luca, shown here 

with a very delighted Fr Gus and Michelle, the proud momma!  
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St. Kilian Council K of C 

Council #2204    

1 Morton Street 

Farmingdale, NY 11735-4340 

 

    Dated Material 

     Please Do Not 

          Delay 

 

A Catholic  

Fraternal, Family 

Service Organization 

Remember Brothers that our beautiful building at 1 Morton Street can be 

rented inside and outside for many various affairs. If you or any of your friends 

need a place for your affair with up to 130 people, we can possibly 

accommodate you.  

Call our reservations people at 631-755-2204. 

One Nation 

“Under God” 


